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May 2021 
  
Dear Parents 
  

Year 6 Standon Bowers Residential Visit 12th – 16th July 2021 
 

As a result of the gradual easing of lockdown and the implementation of Stage 3 from May 17th, 
The Government has confirmed that school residential visits in the UK can resume.  
 
Staffordshire Outdoor Education Centres are now open and the postponed Year 5 visit from 2020 
has been rearranged to take place in July for the current Y6 pupils. The 2020 visit was due to take 
place at Shugborough OEC, this year’s visit will be to Standon Bowers OEC. All experiences 
offered are the same.  
This link takes you to the Entrust Outdoor Education site:  https://www.entrustoutdoors.co.uk/  
 
The cost of the visit remains at last year’s price of £215 per child. In line with our charges and 
remissions policy all children will receive a subsidy of 20% of the total cost and children in 
receipt of free school meals will receive a subsidy of 50%.  
 
 The confirmed details for this visit are:- 
  

Date:  Monday 12th July to Friday 16th July 2021 
  
 Times:  Leave school Monday morning, return Friday afternoon 
  

Cost: £172 per child, children in receipt of free school meals £107.50 
 
The visit includes accommodation, food and many exciting activities over the week. 
 
All monies paid in respect of the previously arranged visit to Shugborough (Y5) have now been 
transferred to the Standon Bowers visit. Please visit ParentPay to view the status of your 
account.  The remaining balance for the visit can be paid in instalments to suit individual needs 
but must be paid in full by Monday 5th July 2021 in order for your child to attend.   
 
If your child had not secured a place on the original visit but would now like to attend, 
please contact Mrs Johnson at the school office as soon as possible for further details. 
 
As with all out of school enrichment activities, we insist on the highest standard of behaviour 
from pupils; any pupils unable to demonstrate such standards in school will regrettably not be 
permitted on this visit- for the safety and enjoyment of all others attending. 
 
I can’t tell you how happy we are to be able to offer this visit to our Year 6 pupils after what has 
been an incredibly difficult year for everyone. We will of course be following the strictest Covid 
safety guidance and bespoke risk assessments to keep pupils and staff safe, all of which will 
be planned over the coming weeks. 
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I will share more details with your prior to the visit. 
 
*** Please will parents of pupils who had already secured a place on the original visit in 
2020, complete the slip below and return to school by Friday, 21st May*** 
 
 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
N Llewelyn-Cook 
Headteacher  
 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
Standon Bowers Residential Visit 2021 

 

Name of child………………………………………………. 

I confirm that I want my child to attend the Standon Bowers residential and will ensure all monies 

are paid in full by 5th July, 2021. 

 

Signed…………………………………………..  (Parent) 

 

Parent name in full ………………………………………………………. 

 

Date …………………….. 

 

 



          

         

 

 


